
Greetings,

The current situation on COVID-19 has created significant operational changes for many companies. Several Canadian 
manufacturers have temporarily ceased their operations. Therefore, the production of certain items may be slowed down 
by these closures, which may ultimately affect delivery times. Nevertheless, we will continue to respond to your requests 
to the best of our ability and will remain at your disposal for any information you may require.

Simultaneously, Logistik is deploying all available assets to assist the Canadian government in the production of medical 
protective equipment in light of the current situation, which is considered critical. We continue to monitor our supply chain 
capacity to ensure that we remain as efficient as possible in order to meet your urgent needs.

Thank you for your cooperation.
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